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May IS, 2020

Michael D. Bishop 
General Counsel 
T 248^56.9522 
F 248.556.9982 

Mbishop@cleafrate.coin

Via Facsimile 614-466-0313

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
1 SO East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793

Re: CLEAR RATE COMMUNICATIONS, INC. - Letter of Compliance
The Commission's Investigation into Intrastate Carrier Access 
Reform Pursuant to Subs SsB, 162 
CaseNo.lO-2387-TP-COl

Dear Ms. McNeal:

Pursuant the April 26, 2017 Entry of the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
(“Commission”) in Case Number 10-2387-TP-COI, this letter is submitted on behalf of Clear Rate 
Coimnxmications, loc, (“Clear Rate Communications”)-

Clear Rate rAfnmimicfttinnfi* current Ohio intrastate switched access tariff specifically 
mirrors the rates established by the applicable incumbent local exchange carriers in Ohio for 
corresponding interstate access services. Therefore, Clear Rate Commumcations is already in 
compliance with the requirements of the Commission's Case Number 10-2387-TP-COI and 
47 C.F.R § 51.911. Thus no intrastate access tariff revisions are required at this time.

If you have any questions in this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
(248) 556“9522 or via e-mail at the afore-provided email address.

Very truly yours,

Michael D. Bishop
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